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We are excited to announce the publication of our 2023 KIDS COUNT© Data Book.
This annual release provides valuable insights into the well-being of children in Utah.
We invite you to take a moment to explore the data and learn more about the state of
children's welfare in Utah. 

For questions and/or media inquiries concerning the data, please contact
Martín Muñoz at martin@utahchildren.org. 
If you are interested in meeting with representatives from our organization to
discuss the data and issues impacting kids in your local community, please
reach out to us. Contact Moe Hickey at moe@utahchildren.org to set up a
meeting. 
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